
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Required: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>

chughes@sled.sc.gov <chughes@sled.sc.gov>
Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: Ribbon Cutting at Hope Bridge at the Oaks
Location: 3532 Leaphart Road, West Columbia, SC 29169

When: 6/24/2017 2:00:00 PM - 3:00:00 PM
Attachments: ATT47150

Barbara and Randy Wright are small business owners residing in Lexington, SC.  They own and operate adult day 
centers that provide services to seniors, Alzheimer’s patients and persons with disabilities.  They currently operate 
three centers in the Cayce/West Columbia area.  This is the grand opening for their fourth center, also in Lexington 
county.  They currently have contracts with DHHS and DDSN to provide services.   This center will focus on 
vulnerable adults with disabilities.  In addition to providing traditional day services, her centers also have health 
care and case management components.  Her work is a fine example of preventive services that help folks remain in 
their homes and communities. 

Barbara would like the Lt. Governor to join her and her husband to cut the ribbon on their new center.  If he wishes, 
he may at that time offer comments.  After the ribbon cutting there will be a tour of the new center as well as 
afternoon refreshments.  His time commitment should be no more than an hour (of course, he is most welcome to 
stay longer).

The guest list includes persons who will be served by the center along with their family members, local community 
leaders and others.   The last center they opened resulted in between 50 and 75 attendees.  Based on her guest list 
at present, there will likely be 75 – 100 people in attendance for this event.  She is sending invitations this week.
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